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Welcome Back!

What's new for 
21-22?

North Texas Giving Day! - 
September 23

Hello and welcome to the fourth edition of our

Alumni Newsletter! We are so excited to

continue to launch this new initiative with you

to bridge the gap between our current line and

our amazing alumni! The goal of the "Gold

and Bold" is to create a streamlined way for

us to connect and to disseminate important

information to you. In the future, we hope to

provide fun events and opportunities for you

to be more involved in the place you once

called home! 

Of course, this new edition of the Gold

and Bold!  

2021 - New Coyote Pep Tops

2021 - New Team & Officers (21-22)

2021 - Our website has a new look! -

https://www.heritagehighsteppers.com/

2021-  New Traditional Field Kick 

2021-  In Person Pep Rallies are back!

2021 - North Texas Giving Day!

2022 - San Antonio Trip

This year, the Highsteppers are participating in North Texas

Giving Day! Through this event, it is easy to give back to the

organization that once gave so much to you! NTGD will provide

funds to support the current Highsteppers trips to San Antonio

as well as other invaluable team events throughout the year.

Please visit the link below to give and please consider sharing

with your friends and family to support the 2021-2022

Highsteppers! 

https://www.northtexasgivingday.org/fundraise/7765/drill-

dance-donate-to-the-heritage-highsteppers



Happy Homecoming!

Welcome to Heritage,
Texas!

Upcoming...

We are so excited to be partnering with

Heritage High School and other prominent

organizations on our campus to provide

another year of fun and celebratory events

for our current students, community, and

alumni! We would love to see you at any of

the events below!:

-Wednesday, 9/22, 6 pm - HOCO Festival

and Community Rally @ HHS

-Friday, 9/24, 7 pm - HOCO Game vs

Denton High @ Memorial Stadium

-Saturday, 9/25, 7 pm - current students

HOCO Dance @ HSS

We, along with HHS and other campus organizations,

are launching a new community building initiative

which we are calling, "Heritage, Texas." 

Current students, incoming Coyotes, alumni, and

members of our community are all invited to be

members of the Heritage Texas community in which

you can "make yourself at home." We want to

encourage all members to use their time at HHS to

find out who they are and then use the gifts, talents,

interests that they discover as they move into the

world. 

We would love to be able to share Highsteppers

Alumni stories as examples of the successes that are

being found by Coyotes after their time at Heritage! If

you have updates to share - new jobs, new teams,

growing families, etc., please email them to

heritagehighsteppers@gmail.com!  

Football Season

NTX Giving Day (9/23)

Highsteppers Garage Sale (10/2)

Winter Show (12/10)

San Antonio Trip (February 2022)

Little Miss Highstepper Clinic (March

2022)

Spring Show (April 2022)


